
 

March 4, 2021 - Principal’s Message, Mrs. Kathy McTaggart 

Welcome to March; it has certainly come in like a lamb so far...hopefully it doesn’t go 
out like a lion. 
 
Thoughts of Next Year 

As we begin thinking about school for next year one of our first decisions is whether our 
high school will run in quarters or semesters next year. If you are a high school parent 
please take a few minutes to fill out the attached survey​. ​LINK 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

We are still not permitted to have guests in the school building and will once again be 
having phone parent teacher interviews. If you would like to have a conversation with 
one or all of your child's teachers please reach out to them and they will give you a call. 
Parent Teacher interview calls will be happening over the next two weeks.  

 

Badminton 

Our badminton season is up and running and we have several groups of happy 
students getting back into sports! 

 

Boston Pizza Student of the Month 

Thank you Ponoka Boston Pizza in sponsoring 
these monthly recognition awards!  BP’s Ponoka 
and Ponoka Secondary Campus would like to 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdq6qVR7LtGLgPjgXk53Jqvl0R2wRmGgjZAFkB16UbCVC8MXA/viewform?usp=sf_link


congratulate our 💗February Students of the Month! 

Grade 7 - Kaylee Malthouse, Kyson Samson & D.S 
Grade 8 - Jenna Abt, Taneasha Buffalo & Taylor Quast 
Grade 9 - Violet Bull, Sara DeIure, Jalaine Potts & Justice Wason 
Grade 10 - Jonhendrik de Vries & Keiya Sinclair 
Grade 11 - Klaas de Vries & Deziree Lefebvre 
Grade 12 - Mikayla Hoffman, Katie Kroening, Dylan Shaw & Ethan Smallboy 
 

 
Grad 2021 Update 
 
Grad Photos​ were taken at the end of March. We will have ​grad photo retakes on 
MARCH 22.​ If you are graduating and did not get your photos done yet please make 
sure you sign up for March 22. It is linked in the grad update email the graduating 
students and parents will be receiving this week. 
 
Save the Date! - ​Our school is working with our division office, the two other high 
schools in town and the Town of Ponoka to plan and carry out a ​Graduates of Ponoka 
Parade​ this June. We think this will be a wonderful way to recognize and honor our new 
graduates in a covid appropriate way. We are excited to be engaged in this planning 
and are currently working to fall within insurance guidelines. More info to come! 
 
 

Kathy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


